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Follow us on Social Media via the school website, Instagram and Facebook! 
Please follow, like and share our page!  @sacredheartwadhurst 
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MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS 
 
 
 
 
 

WOWs The whole Nursery and Reception for their amazing participation in the Nativity. 

RECEPTION Whole Class 
 LOVE, LEARN, GROW & WORSHIP:  For their magical performances of 
'Whoops a Daisy Angel'! 

YEAR 1 

Andrew   
LEARN:  For excellent contributions to the History lessons and great 
general knowledge! 

Joseph W 
WORSHIP & LEARN:  For excellent work in RE and for joining up his 
handwriting! 

Billy LOVE:  For being VERY kind and thoughtful 

YEAR 2 

Sophie 

WORSHIP:  For working together to write a beautiful Christmas carol 

Mary 

Emily 

Emilia 

Florence 

YEAR 3 
Lucy LEARN:  For her excellent work in English - super descriptive writing! 

Eloise LOVE:  For the kindness she shows others 

YEAR 4 
Emily LOVE:  For being a super helper 

Lara LEARN:  For writing a lovely fable 

YEAR 5 
Rafe 

LEARN:  For working hard in Maths and English this week and some 
accurate work finding the perimeter and area of composite shapes 

Lily 
GROW:  For beginning to believe in herself and developing more self-
confidence 

YEAR 6 
Winnie 

LOVE & LEARN:  For working really hard in Geometry lessons this 
week and for her helpful and thoughtful ways   

Harrison 
LEARN:  For working really hard in Geometry lessons this week and for 
helping in the classroom 

 
 

 
 
 

PE  

Marcus (Y3) For good shooting skills in football 

Lorenzo (Y1) For good shooting skills in hockey 

MUSIC 

Billy (Y1) 
For settling so well into his first term of piano lessons and for his beautiful 
singing voice! 

Felicity (Y3) For commitment and progress on the recorder this term   

Year 6 Class  
Everyone showed courage, confidence and musicality by singing vocal 
solos in class music 
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CONGRATULATIONS: 

• Isaac and Arthur (Y4) - achieved their 200m swimming badge.  . 

• Martha (Y2) – Cygnets to Swans Ballet & Modern Scholarship winner 

• Rafe (Y5) – Raw Skills Hockey Academy, Academy Cup Winner 

• Tabitha (Y2) – Rainbow Silver Award winner 

• Poppy (Y4) – Presented with the Raw Skills Hockey Academy Trophy for Player of the Tournament and 
excellent skills in 
hockey 

RAINFOREST MODELS  

• Teddy (Y3)  
Gold Award  

• Rowland (Y3)  
Silver Award  

• Hattie (Y3)  
Bronze Award  

• Tabitha (Y3)  
Bronze Award  

 
 
 
 

FLUTE & CLARINET  
Mrs Crowley has spaces for children who would like to start learning either the flute or the 
clarinet. 
She would be very happy to show any child who is keen the instruments and chat to them 
about lessons. These lessons are available to children in Year 4 and upward, although a 

pupil in the last term of year 3 will be considered, if they are big enough. This is because,  to enjoy learning 
these instruments, your child needs to be strong enough and have a big enough breathing capacity.  
For children who are too young for flute and clarinet, Mrs Crowley, is offering one to one recorder lessons for 
pupils who want to get started on a wind instrument, with the view to graduating to the larger instruments at the 
right point. The skills learnt by playing the recorder are easily transferable to the other instruments, and of course, 
learning about notation and time is very useful too. 
Mrs Crowley is occasionally asked about saxophone lessons. The saxophone is a large heavy instrument, even 
the lighter ones designed for smaller hands, are heavy for children, therefore, saxophone is limited to Year 6 
children.  
If you would like further information and to discuss any of this with Mrs Crowley, please give your details to the 
school office to pass on. 
 
TOMMY 2022 SKIPPING CHALLENGE 
At Christmas, I decided I would set myself a challenge for 2022 to raise money for Cancer Research UK.  So 
since 1 January 2022 I have been skipping 365 skips every day, by New Year’s Eve I will have skipped 133,225 
skips!  I have done this whatever the weather and even when I had Covid to make sure I complete my challenge.  
In February, I decided I would also like to raise money for the children of Ukraine and want to support the Ukraine 
Crisis Appeal, but JustGiving only let you attached one charity to each page so Dad will make a donation to 
them if I finish my challenge! 
Please watch my video and donate if you can as every donation will make a difference and encourage me to 
keep skipping!  https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/TommySkip  
 
 

WEEK AHEAD DIARY DATES - WEEK 1 
FUTURE DIARY DATES https://www.sacredheartwadhurst.org.uk/events  

Mon 2nd January  Bank Holiday  
Tue 3rd January  INSET DAY   
Wed 4th January  RETURN TO SCHOOL FOR SPRING TERM 2023 08.45 
 KS2 Parents Fixture Meeting 15.30 
Thu 5th January    
Fri 6th January  Parent & Toddlers  09.00-10.15 

Epiphany Carol Service  14.30 
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Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School 
where learning is fun! 
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